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We normally like to use our prayer letters to
update you on what’s currently happening in
our ministry.. .and we will do that!  However,
we wanted to take a detour to the past for a
moment.  A great reminder of all that God
has done through our years of ministry came
recently in the form of a very old Cline
Chronicle .  We found a copy of our prayer
letter from the fall of 2006 and reading it
brought back memories  of our ministry with
Tentmakers Bible Mission over the last 22
years.  Originally planning to be church
planters in Utah, we had the privilege of
serving there for many years and seeing souls
come to know Jesus as their Savior!  God’s
plans for us would eventually lead us to
serving with TBM at the home office.  We are
so grateful to serve Him in this capacity and
to serve TBM missionaries through this
support role.  This is not where we would
have expected to land 22 years ago, and the
journey that God has taken us on has had
some unexpected turns, but God’s
faithfulness has been evident.  With the
passing of time, we not only get to reflect on
what God has done, but also get to celebrate
milestones along the way.  This year TBM
celebrates its 40th anniversary!  There is no
way to measure all that God has done
through TBM ministries in 40 years, and it is
exciting and humbling to see where the
mission stands today.  The next generation of
TBM missionaries are being trained and sent
to the field to do church planting work.  We
look forward to what God is going to do in
the coming years.  
 

We found this ad
from the Spanish
Fork Sentinel ,
February 21, 2007.
We started a
Bible study in our
home and began
weekly services
April 23, 2006 in
the conference
room of a local
motel.  
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A LOOK AT WHAT’S COMING SOON
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We are in the season where we are preparing for many events.  March marks the beginning of our short-
term missions trips.  TBM missionaries from Las Vegas and Montpelier, ID will be hosting groups from
Frontier School of the Bible.  In the summer there may also be a group going to Trinidad and Tobago to
minister at a TBM church plant.  Please pray these young people will see the Lord’s leading for the future.
In April, many from TBM will travel to Colorado Springs to attend the annual Leadership Forum hosted by
the Association of North American Missions.  In May, we will have our annual candidate school in
LaGrange, WY.  Through the summer TBM will be celebrating its 40th anniversary through four banquets
in locations across the US that have been strategic for church planting ministry.  As the summer winds
down, Sarah and I will travel to the TBM South American Conference in Lima, Peru.  We are grateful for
each opportunity.  

     On July 20th, Ben’s grandma went home to be with Jesus.  Ben had the great privilege of sharing a message at her
memorial service in October.  She was always such a great example of faithfulness to us and we miss her dearly, but
know that we will be reunited one day!  
     We received great news that Mark and Megan are expecting their first baby in May!  What a joy it will be to have
another set of little feet pattering around!  Mark and Megan have been serving an internship at Camp Elohim in
northwestern Montana.  Soon, they will finish their time there and make their way to La Junta, CO near Mark’s family
to live and work.   Dylan and Maddi have been faithfully serving in youth ministry in Sidney, NE, which gives us the
great opportunity to spend time with AJ from time to time when the youth group is travelling for different events.  We
enjoy him so much and love seeing how many more words he knows each time! Travis continues his studies at
Western Nebraska Community College and will soon decide where life will take him next to finish his education.   
     We can’t thank you enough for your dedication to our ministry through the years!  God is faithful, and we are
grateful for your faithfulness in prayer and giving as we continue working toward the goal of planting Bible-believing
churches throughout the world!      
     Praying that the Lord would bless each one of you, Ben and Sarah Cline

Tentmakers Bible Mission website:  tentmakersbiblemission.org
Ben’s support page:  https://tentmakersbiblemission.org/project-donation/?tbm_id=127


